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February 6, 1978 

TO: POD Members 

FROM: Mary Lynn Crow, POD Network Executive Director 

Of the 263 current POD members, 106 voted in the Core Committee 
election. The seven individuals who received the largest number 
of votes are (in alphabetical order): 

T. Earle Bowen, Jr. 

Glenn R. Erickson 

Charles A. Go1dsmid (Chic) 

Barbara B. Helling 

Jack lindquist 

B. Claude Mathis 

Luann Hi 1 kerson 

The vote totals are available in this office and will gladly be pro­
vided you upon individual request. 

Let me once again express our sincere appreciation to all 23 of you 
who volunteered to serve. The election was verx c]osg, and it is my 
personal hope that those of you who were not elected this year will 
choose to run again next year. In the meantime, your talent is still 
very much needed on POD's committees and task forces. 

For those of you who will be attending the March AAHE meeting at the 
Conrad Hilton in Chicago, please plan to attend POD 1s cash bar and 
reception to be held Monday, March 20, in the Bellaire Room from 5 
to 7 PM. At this time the newly-elected Core Committee members will 
be introduced. We wi11 look forward to seeing everyone there! 

Steve Phillips, Chairman of the Committee on Support Groups, reports 
that only a few POD members indicated an interest. He suggests 
therefore that POD not plan any support group activities at this time. 
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Mark your calendars now for POD's 1978 National Conference. 

Sund~, November 5 - Wednesday, November 8 
Shangri-La Lodge 
Afton, Oklahoma 

Clare Rose's Conference Planning Corrmittee reports that this year•s location 
is on Monkey Island on the Grand Lake of the Cherokees just outside of Tulsa, 
Oklahoma. Room and board (double occupancy) will include three meals each 
day, and wfll cost $38.93 per person per day. Single occupancy will also be 
available at a higher rate. This is a residential location but is large enough 
to accommodate more participants this year. At a later date you will of course 
receive additional information regarding the conference registration fee, 
registration arrangements, and other conference information. The important 
thing for now is to MARK YOUR CALENDAR. 

By the way, are you aware of a major curriculum project which you think might 
be of interest to the higher education community? The office of Teaching 
Innovation and Evaluation Services at the University of California, Berkeley, 
has been awarded a contract by the American Association for Higher Education 
to write an ERIC monograph on Curriculum Design and Evaluation in Higher Ed­
ucation. They are interested in including recent unpublished and ongoing 
examples of current curriculum design and evaluation efforts. If you have 
such data, contact Lynn Wood, Assistant Director, Teaching Innovation and 
Evaluation Services, 273 Stephens Hall, University of California, Berkeley, 
Berkeley, California 94720, 415/642-6392. 
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